
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOOD NEWS AT  
FIRST ENGLISH 
LUTHERAN CHURCH 
| JANUARY 2025 | 

KEEPING WARM… 
First English Lutheran Church is 
trying to make the cold days of 
January more fun.  On the first 
Sunday of January all people who 
are young at heart were encouraged 
to enjoy an afternoon of skating and 
pizza at Sioux Historic.  “Children” of  

ANNUAL MEETING 

On January 19th  following the church 
service, the annual congregational 
meeting will be held.   
This is an important meeting for our 
congregation.  We will be voting to 
approve the FELC/Zion Lutheran 
Partnership Agreement as well as a 
review of the churches past and 
future budgets.  This is your chance 
to actively participate in the 
decisions that determine our 
church’s future.  The FELC/Zion 
agreement can be reviewed on the 
church website under “About FELC - 
Church Updates.” The 2024 Annual 
Reports are available now. You can 
pick them up in the Narthex at any 
time. 

all ages enjoyed themselves as can be seen by the 
photos. 

Super Bowl Sub Fundraiser 
Support the First English Lutheran Church Youth by 
participating in our Super Bowl Sub Sandwich 
Fundraiser! All proceeds help fund youth gatherings, 
activities, and other valuable experiences. Order 
forms can be found at the church or in the bulletins 
and must be submitted by February 3rd. Choose 
from a variety of meats, cheeses, and toppings to 
customize your sub. Sandwich pick-up will be on 
February 9th at 10 AM. Thank you for your support in 
helping our youth grow in faith and community!  

Game Night! 

Beginning Friday, January 24th the first 

Adult-Only Game Night will be 

held at First English Lutheran Church.  
All people 18+ are welcome to attend.  
The evening will start with a sloppy joe 
supper with games to follow. If you plan 
to attend, please RSVP at (320) 839-
2527 so they can make sure there is 
enough food for all.  

 
 


